
Election Results Follow-Up 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. Following the recent election held on [Election Date], we 

would like to take a moment to share the results and express our gratitude for your participation. 

Election Results: 

• Candidate A: [Number of Votes] 

• Candidate B: [Number of Votes] 

• Candidate C: [Number of Votes] 

The election was a success, and we are pleased to announce that [Winning Candidate's Name] 

has been elected as [Position]. Thank you for exercising your right to vote and contributing to the 

democratic process. 

We appreciate your support and engagement. If you have any questions or would like more 

information about the election, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


